
 

 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
FROM: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
MEETING DATE: March 12, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Report PACAC13-009 

 PACAC Website Update  
______________________________________________________________________  
 

PURPOSE 

A report to recommend that the PACAC appoint a new chair to the ad-hoc website 
committee.  

RECOMMENDATION  

That the PACAC approve the recommendation outlined in Report PACAC13-009, dated 
March 12, 2013 of the Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the PACAC appoint a new chair to the Ad-Hoc website committee in order to 
complete the draft review.  
 
 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.
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BACKGROUND 

Since 2008 PACAC has not re-registered its domain name and during a recent upgrade 
of the City’s systems, it was discovered that the domain name had been lost. This 
means that www.pacac.ca is now a ‘dead link’ to the PACAC website. An ad-hoc 
committee was formed to review the current content in order to update the website.  
 

The PACAC website is awaiting feedback from the committee on the draft pages 
prepared by the City’s Technical Services Division. Geoff Eves, a former committee 
member was leading the ad-hoc committee on this project. Staff is recommending that 
the PACAC appoint a new chair to the committee and complete the draft review.  
 

 
Submitted by, 
 
 
         
Erik Hanson    
Heritage Resources Coordinator         
     
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
 
 

mailto:ehanson@peterborough.ca

	PURPOSE
	RECOMMENDATION
	BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS
	There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.�BACKGROUND

